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  THE CHANCELLOR 
 

REPORTS that Dr. Farrokh Asadi, Chair of the Biological Sciences Department at Harold 
Washington College, teamed up with student Erin Shortlidge on a research project, 
and; 
 
that together they co-authored a manuscript detailing some very promising results 
in cancer research, and; 
 
that Dr. Farrokh’s research involved introducing an adenoviral gene into advanced 
prostate cancer cells, decreasing their resistance to chemotherapy, thus making 
those cancer cells easier to kill, and; 
 
that Dr. Farrokh’s and Ms. Shortlidge’s manuscript was published in the 
International Urology and Nephrology Journal.  

 
 
         Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
        Deidra J. Lewis  
         Interim Chancellor 
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